
Santaquin City, Utah  275 W Main  801-754-3211  www.santaquin.org                                November 2018

City Office Closure
The city offices will be closed on Thursday, 
November 22nd and Friday, November 
23rd for Thanksgiving. 
Voting Information

Photo Contest Winner

You may return your voted ballot by mail. 
Postage is required. Return your ballot early to 
ensure it is counted in the Election Night reports. 
BALLOTS MUST BE POSTMARKED ON OR BEFORE 
NOVEMBER 5th.

Drop Off Locations:
*Save a stamp and drop your ballot at one of 
our drop locations in most City Recorders 
Offices.  Visit www.utahcounty.gov/elections
for a complete list of locations.

Voting in person:
If you did not receive a ballot or you need the 
amenities of the electronic voting equipment, 
you may vote in person on Election Day, 
November 6th at any of the 24 Voter Service 
Centers. Be sure to bring ID and proof of 
residency. See the complete list of Election Day 
Voter Service Centers on our website at 
www.utahcounty.gov/elections. Santaquin City 
Office, 275 West Main St. is a Service Center.

Santaquin City Office is a drop off location.
FOR ELECTION QUESTIONS, CALL THE UTAH 
COUNTY ELECTION OFFICE @ 801-851-8128 or 
visit their website listed above.

The winner of the September Photo Contest is 
Amy Healy . She said: “I love the rural feel that 
Santaquin gives.  It’s beautiful and homey, even 
the yellow grass and weeds can be pretty!  This 
was taken over by the new Apple Valley 
Elementary School at sunset!” Congratulations 
Amy!

Hidden Picture Contest
There is a picture like the one on the right 
hidden in the newsletter.  If you spot it
email kmortensen@santaquin.org or 
bshupe@santaquin.org with the 
location of where you spotted it and 
you will be entered in a random 
drawing for a prize.Santaquin American 

Legion Auxiliary #84 will be 
honoring all Veterans for 
Veterans Day.
This year’s dinner will be 
on Friday, November 9th

at 6 pm.  Veterans attend for free, 
partners/guests are $5 per person (no small 
children please).  Please RSVP to Janeil Deuel 
at 801-609-2161 or Ramona Peterson at 801-
754-3539 by Nov. 6th.  You can read more 
details in the October 2018 City Newsletter.

Congratulations to Ami Norris!  Her name 
was randomly drawn from the ‘Hidden 
Picture’ entries!  Hope you enjoy your prize!

Hidden Picture Contest Winner

http://www.utahcounty.gov/elections
http://www.utahcounty.gov/elections
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mailto:bshupe@santaquin.org


MENU
November 1 November 8 November 15 November 29

This is the time of year that we reflect on our blessings and are thankful for all that we have. We
are appreciative for the opportunity to gather each week at our Senior Center and associate 
with each other. It is always great to have new seniors come and spend time with us and we 
would like to encourage anyone else to come and participate at our center on Thursdays, at 
54 W 100 South between 9:30 am and 4:00 pm. Just a reminder that our weekly entertainment 
begins at 12:00 pm, followed by a delicious home cooked meal at 12:30 p.m.
The Senior Citizen Center will be closed on Thursday, November 22nd  for Thanksgiving. Enjoy
the day with family and friends.....Happy Thanksgiving.

Roast Pork
Yummy Potatoes
Green Beans
Bread
Apple Crisp
Juice
Program: Glenna 
Archibald

Taco Salad
Chips & Salsa
Fruit Salad
Tres Leches Cake

Program: Bingo

Thanksgiving Dinner
Turkey
Mashed Potatoes/Gravy
Stuffing
Mixed Vegetables
Cranberry Jell-O 
w/Raspberries & Pecans
Rolls
Pumpkin Squares
Program : 2nd Graders from
Orchard Hills Elementary
Utah Home Health Wellness 
Checks

Vegetable Beef Stew
Bread
Fruit Cup
Apple Cider Donut Cake
Program: Wild Wonders

For more information, please contact Judy Robbins @ 801-360-1698

Senior Citizen News

Book Club is held every 
second Thursday of each 
month at 7 pm at the library.  

The book for November 8th is “Woman in 
White” by Wilkie Collins. First published serially 
between 1859 and 1860, “The Woman in 
White” is considered one of the earliest 
examples of the mystery genre, an early 
work of detective fiction, and one of the 
finest examples of sensationalist literature. It 
is the tale of Walter Hartright, who 
encounters a woman all dressed in white on 
a moonlit road in Hampstead. Hartright
helps the woman to find her way back to 
London. The woman warns him against an 
unnamed baronet and after they part he 
discovers that she may have escaped from 
an insane asylum. Hartright travels to 
Cumberland where he takes up a position as 
the art tutor of Laura Fairlie and her devoted 
half-sister, Marian Halcombe, who are 
somehow entangled with this mysterious 
“woman in white”. 

The library has four copies but 
would like everyone who 
participates to download the free 
kindle version to one of their 
devices and read it that way this 
time.  The picture on the right 
above is the free version on 
Amazon.
Books are available at the library.  
If you have any questions please 
call 801-754-3030. 

Peanut Butter & Gloves

News from the Library Book Club





My Dear Friends and Neighbors,

It is hard to believe, but it is November once again, a time when each of 
us can reflect and give gratitude for the freedoms and blessings we 
enjoy in this wonderful country in which we live.  It is also election time. 
This year is a General Election where we will have the opportunity to vote 
for our Federal, State and County representatives as well as let our voice 
be heard on a number of issues from Education Funding and Medical 
Cannabis to Representative Voting District Boundaries and Bonds for the 
Nebo School District.  Santaquin City has its own question on the ballot  
related to the Proposed Recreation Sales Tax.  I am thankful to all those in our community who 
have attended our two town hall meetings and/or visited our website to learn more about this 
proposal that might provide additional revenue to our recreational programs.  I encourage all of 
you, regardless of your opinion, to learn more and to let your voice be heard by voting on or 
before November 6th.  Voting is a right, but it is also a privilege and responsibility instrumental in the 
development of a healthy democracy. 

As the weather changes, winds are blowing colder and there is soon to be a chill in the air.  The 
snows will fall soon, and our Public Works Department will be actively working to plow our roads so 
we can travel more safely. To help them with their efforts, I would like to remind all our citizens of 
our winter parking restrictions, which run from November 1 to March 31. Parking a motor vehicle on 
public streets is prohibited any time it is snowing, when there  is snow in the travel lanes, and nightly 
from 11 p.m. to 7 a.m. Having vehicles off the street helps the snowplows do their work quickly and 
efficiently.

With Thanksgiving just around the corner, Kim and  I would like to wish each and every one of you a 
safe and happy holiday season.

All My Best,
Mayor Kirk Hunsaker
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Events 
SANTAQUIN PARADE OF LIGHTS: The Payson 
Santaquin Area Chamber of Commerce is pleased to 
present this annual parade on Saturday, December 1 at 
7pm. 

The Parade of Lights returns to Santaquin lighting the way for a special visit from Santa 
himself!  Be a part of this fun tradition and help create some holiday magic on December 
1st.  Our theme for this year is, "Hometown Christmas Magic". There will be prizes 
awarded for best themed entries!  
 
We are looking for businesses as well as families, groups, organizations, etc. 
to enter a lighted float/entry in the parade.  There is no cost or fee to be a part 
of the parade this year but we do need you to fill out the registration 
sheet.  There is also an information sheet with the registration form that will 
answer many questions about the parade and the entry process which can be 
found at www.paysonsantaquinarea.com.  Deadline to submit entry is 
November 30th! 

SHOP-SMALL-OPOLY: Shop small and Win Big!  Payson Santaquin Area Chamber 
of Commerce invite you to play “Shopsmallopoly”, November 15-24.  Get game 
board and pieces at participating businesses, city offices, and the chamber 
office.  Great prizes!  See www.paysonsantaquinarea.com for all the information. 

Youth Sports  

JR JAZZ BASKETBALL: Early Registration: 10/1-10/22 ($25-$45).  Regular 
Registration 10/23-11/5 ($30-$50) or until full. $10 late fee will apply after 11/5. 
Volunteer coaches and paid officials needed.  

 1st/2nd Graders will participate in a developmental co-ed 
league that will meet 6 times on a week night. Season will 
start in January and consist of approx. a 20 minute practice 
and 20 minutes of game scrimmage with another team. 
Parent volunteers needed to coach. 

 3rd-8th Graders will have league play and will be drafted into teams. Practices will 
start in December. The season will start in January and run through February with 
games being on Saturdays between 8am-4pm* (1 game and practice per week) 7 
games total. For teams that qualify in grades 7th/8th, there will be a post league 
tournament. Parent volunteers needed for head coach position.  
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Adult Sports 

MEN’S BASKETBALL: League will start in January and go through March. Games 
will be played Friday nights at 6:00pm, 7:00pm, and 8:00pm, at an 
elementary school. Each team will play 10 games and a single elimination 
tournament. Registration: 10/8–12/19! Cost per team is $425.00. Roster is 
limited to 10 players (8 prizes for the champion team). Teams are required 
to provide their own jerseys. Refs needed ($18+ per game)! 

Youth and Adult Classes 

GROUP FITNESS CLASSES: Cost is $2.50 to drop in or 
$25 for a 10 punch pass with the 11th class FREE or $20 for an 
unlimited month pass! Sorry, no childcare provided.  

 Monday: Fit over 50 – 8:30am & Tabata HIIT – 8pm 
 Tuesday: ZUMBA – 9am & 8pm 
 Wednesday: Fit over 50 – 8:30am 
 Thursday: ZUMBA – 9am  

UTAH VALLEY MARTIAL ARTS: Based on the style of Youn Wha Tae 
kwon do. Students will be trained both mentally and physically to advance in 
rank as well as in character and ability. Students will learn the techniques that 
are key to self-defense and the defense of those around you. As you advance 
through the system, you will have the opportunity to participate in class 
leadership, weapons training, and more. Ages 4 – adult, fees are $50-$80 per 
month, depending on student age and skill level. Students meet one to four 
times per week. Look online for more information. FREE TRIAL 

CLASS, JUST SHOW UP!  

VANGUARD KRAV MAGA®: classes focus on the physical conditioning 
aspect of training while incorporating repetitions of self-defense techniques 
throughout the class. Ages 13+, $80 per month. Students meet up to 4 days per 
week. Check online for more information! FREE 2 WEEK TRIAL!  

Other News 
 NOW HIRING: Jr. Jazz officials, scorekeepers and facility supervisors. 
Call 801-754-5805 or apply at the City Office, 275 W. Main St. 
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